From: allen sauve

To: emnrd-parkscomments, EMNRD
Subject: [EXTERNAL] proposed changes to state park rates
Date: Saturday, March 2, 2024 9:32:32 PM

CAUTION: This email originated outside of our organization. Exercise caution prior to clicking on links or opening
attachments.

Thank you for informing us of the proposed changes. I do not object to
raising rates but would recommend that you offer a 1 to 3 year state
park pass that includes parking. I would certainly be willing to buy
one. Anett Sauve
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